TO: IASB Award Recipient
Mary Stith
Geneva CUSD 304

Field Services

FROM: Laura Martinez, Director, Field Services

Dear Mary:

Congratulations, you've achieved an award in the IASB Master Board Member and/or LeaderShop Academy
Program. This achievement models the life-long learning we all want to see in our students and board colleagues.

This award(s) will be presented at the upcoming Kishwaukee Division Dinner Meeting. For date, location, and to
register, click here. We hope you will be able to attend and receive your award. If for some reason you are not able

to attend, please designate someone from your board to pick up the award for you.

The Illinois Association of School Boards would like to congratulate you on your achievement and thank you for
your dedication and support of the Association, the children of your school district, and education in [llinois.

cc: Kent Mutchler, Superintendent
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TO: IASB Award Recipient
Leslie Juby
Geneva CUSD 304

Field! Services

FROM: Laura Martinez, Director, Field Services

Dear Leslie:

Congratulations, you've achieved an award in the IASB Master Board Member and/or LeaderShop Academy
Program. This achievement models the life-long learning we all want to see in our students and board colleagues.

This award(s) will be presented at the upcoming Kishwaukee Division Dinner Meeting. For date, location, and to
register, click here. We hope you will be able to attend and receive your award. If for some reason you are not able

to attend, please designate someone from your board to pick up the award for you.

The Illinois Association of School Boards would like to congratulate you on your achievement and thank you for
your dedication and support of the Association, the children of your school district, and education in Illinois.

cc: Kent Mutchler, Superintendent
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TO: IASB Award Recipient

Kelly B. Nowak

Geneva CUSD 304
FROM: Laura Martinez, Director, Field Services
Dear Kelly:

Congratulations, you've achieved an award in the I[ASB Master Board Member and/or LeaderShop Academy
Program. This achievement models the life-long learning we all want to see in our students and board colleagues.

This award(s) will be presented at the upcoming Kishwaukee Division Dinner Meeting. For date, location, and to
register, click here. We hope you will be able to attend and receive your award. If for some reason you are not able

to attend, please designate someone from your board to pick up the award for you.

The Illinois Association of School Boards would like to congratulate you on your achievement and thank you for
your dedication and support of the Association, the children of your school district, and education in Illinois.

cc: Kent Mutchler, Superintendent



